
 

 

 

 

 

January 15, 2021 

 

 

To Whom This May Concern, 

 

For almost 10 years, I have been Vice President for Student Affairs and Enrollment 

Management at Western New Mexico University (WNMU). Since WNMU is a small 

regional state school located in a rural isolated area, recruiting candidates for upper level 

administration and executive level positions can be faced with challenges.  

 

In 2017, I was in search of a Director of Admissions. I advertised the position on several 

well-known hiring platforms yet still had two failed searches. Our Human Resources 

Director had experience working with Kaye/Bassman International Corporation and 

recommended I consult with them. After being connected with one of the Managing 

Partners, Mr. Trey Wright, and learning how the company could assist WNMU, I 

immediately decided to utilize the services. In less than a few months, I hired a Director 

of Admissions from a large pool of talented candidates.  

 

Kaye/Bassman International Corporation is a client focused search firm. They offer 

services that are professional and they also provide their clients flexible options that are 

results driven. I personally feel, once you are client of Kay/Bassman International 

Corporation, you become part of their family. After hiring the Director of Admissions, I 

received periodic follow up calls to see how the new hire was progressing and I learned 

the candidate also was provided similar support.  

 

With that, I highly recommend Kaye/Bassman International Corporation for your hiring 

search needs and have called on their services for other upper level administrative 

searches.  

 

If you have questions or need additional information, please contact me at 

Isaac.brundage@wnmu.edu or 575-538-6339. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Isaac Brundage 

Vice President for Student Affairs and Enrollment Management 
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